
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
                                                      

 
 
 
 

           
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  Week 3  Å 22nd  October , 2018  

Prayer Assembly Year 5/6  - 
Tuesday, 23rd Octobrer at 8:45am 
 
Pre-Prep Session Seven ς 
Wednesday, 24th October at 
9:00am 
 
Parents & Friends Meeting – 
Wednesday, 24th October at 
6:30pm 
 
DǊŀƴŘǇŀǊŜƴǘΩǎ 5ŀȅ aŀǎǎ ϧ 
Morning Tea – Friday, 26th 
October at 9:00am 
 
Socktober – Crazy Sock Day 
Friday, 26th October 
 
Swimming Lesson 4 – Friday, 26th 
October for Prep to Year 6  
 
Assembly & Student of the Week 
Awards  – Friday, 26th October  at 
2:15pm 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Mrs Petrea Hass 
phass@bne.catholic.edu.au 

8:00am to 3:00pm Mon - Fri 

Dear Parents,  

 

Our Prep Open Day on 

Sat urday was well 

attended.  Thank you to all 

those who contributed to 

making this morning a 

success.   

 

The Open Day provided an 

opportunity for children 

eligible for Pre p in 2019  to 

experience life at St 

Joseph õs.  

 

While our numbers for Prep 

in 2019 are  looking good, 

we still do have some 

places  available.  I am more 

than happy to take 

interested  families on a 

tour of our wonderfu l school 

at any time.  

 

Peace and Blessings,  

Petrea.  

 

 
 

Exciting news!!!  
 

Our Year 5/6 Student õs 

excursion  in  2019  will   be 

to Canberra.  Watch this 

space for further details.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Term 4  Swimming Lessons  

Friday     26 th  October  

Monday    29 th  October  

                Friday    2 nd  November  
 

Allergies 

 
Just a reminder that we do have students in the school 
with life threatening nut allergies.  As a consequence 
we request that  lunches at St Joseph’s are nut free.  
This includes peanut butter, nut bars, loose nuts etc. 
 

Lunches 
Recently we have had a number of children who have 
eaten all their lunch at the first break and have no 
food for afternoon tea.  Parents please check that 
children are provided with sufficient food for both 
lunchtime and afternoon tea. 
 

Parents and Friends Meeting 
The next meeting of St Joseph’s Parents and Friends 
Association will be held in the Staffroom  at 6:30pm 
on Wednesday, 24th October, 2018.  We look forward 
to seeing you there. 
 

Reminder About Hats 
A significant number of students have not been 
remembering their hats.  Please remind your child to 
check their hat is packed for school every day. 
 
 
 

Socktober 

 

This month (Socktober) we raise funds for children 
in need around the world so that they may have a 
better opportunity for a hope-filled future. On 
Friday we will be holding a Crazy Sock Day 
organized by our Year 5/6 Social Action Ministry.  
This is when we all wear a pair of crazy socks to 
school and make a gold coin donation.  All funds 
raised will go to the Catholic Mission as part of the 
“Sock It To Poverty” campaign. 

 

 
 
 
 
 



                                                    
                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

2019 School Uniform  
Our uniforms for 2019 have now been approved.  Below 
are some digital images of the finalised styles.  The 
colour of the shirts below appear a little differently to 
the real life products.  You  will note we have introduced 
a non-compulsory school bag from 2019.  All items of 
uniform will be available from Shawline Embroidery in 
Bundaberg from January 2019.  Items you require can 
be pre-ordered before this, ready for pick-up in January. 

 
        Sports Polo $28            Girls Formal Blouse $38 

       
  Girls Formal Skort $25             Boys Formal Shirt $39 

                   
Boys Formal Shorts $28        Unisex Fleece Jacket $21 

 
      Formal Hat $26.50            School Back Pack $33.50 

The Arts 
Some of the Prep/Year One’s are displaying 
their Caterpillars and Year Two’s are creating  
clay Gingerbread Men.  

 
 

 
 

 



   
      Student of the Week     

 
 
 

 

 
 

 CHRISTIAN VALUES CATHOLIC FAMILY INDIVIDUAL GROWTH 

Prep /  Yr 1 Alex Schulz Jack Rogers Kiani Braakman 

Year 2/3 Daniella Anderson - Jake Fordham         Slater Wilkin 

Year 4 - - Deon Kennedy-Crisp 

Year 5/6 Cohen Tomlinson Rhys Blake Harmony Kingi 

The Arts Evie Plant               Daniel Thurlow 

Date Week Subway/Tuckshop Helpers 

24.10.2018 3 Subway Katie Banting 

31.10.2018 4 Tuckshop Katie Banting   Tanya Gilbert 

07.11.2018 5 Subway Katie Banting 

 
Phynn Boase       28th Oct 


